
 
 

July 14, 2004 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Bette Taube 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Ms. Taube: 
 
Please correct the FCC ID for this filing application for Holzberg 
Communications.  This unit is a Licensed Non-Broadcast Station 
Transmitter, model KY104L.  The FCC ID number currently is Q9FKY104, 
and we need it to be Q9FKY104L.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Annelle Frierson 
Vice President 


